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Your MLA’s Name 
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To: Ms. Or Mr. (MLA’s Name)

RE: FSCD APPROVAL AND RATES IN CALGARY AND SURROUNDING AREA
I am writing regarding the urgent matter surrounding families applying for FSCD (Family Support for Children with Disabilities) funding and the crucial problems they are facing, including FSCD-approved rates and the actual costs of therapy services in Calgary & surrounding area.  Without an increase to these rates since 2002, there have been devasting and irreversible effects of public confidence in the current FSCD approval process and the current rates, leaving families at a disadvantage.
Applying for FSCD means a waiting period of 18-24 months before getting started on a therapy contract. Without an assigned worker, families don't qualify for much-needed therapy services leaving them with little to no support.  FSCD's provincial mandate results in varying rates across Alberta. Grande Prairie gets $126.50/hr, while Calgary only receives $94.76/hr for OT, $98.37/hr for Psych, and $100.68/hr for SLP. As these mandated rates have not increased since 2002, economic factors like inflation and rising costs have had a negative effect on families as they are not able to get the same level of services. 
 Families in Calgary & surrounding areas face a considerable shortfall.
I urge you to establish a wide-ranging board of inquiry into the matter which would provide a holistic review of these serious concerns.  Every parent and family should be able to access crucial services and funding to maintain their health and support. 
I believe such an inquiry would provide confidence to the community that the Provincial Government is dedicated to maintaining approval and rate  consistency across Alberta.
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 


Sincerely, 


Name
